
 
Ref. No. : CPS/Admin/5104/2025                                                 Date : 10-01-2025 

 

NOTICE 

Regarding Convocation Ceremony to be held on 24-Jan-2025 at CPS 

House, Parel, Mumbai 
 

We regret to inform you that due to more number of students for convocation 

this year the parents of these students will not be allowed to enter the premises 

of the convocation ceremony. 

The parents can watch the convocation live on YouTube.  The link for same shall 

be uploaded on CPS website.  

 

For College of Physicians and Surgeons of Mumbai 

 
Dr. Naresh G. Alreja 
Dy. Registrar 
 

 

 


